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To: Organising Committee DCL U-21 Futsal 2019 
       MKSN Mazowsze 
 
Copy to: Polish Deaf Sports Association (PZSN) 
     
   
Subject: Gratefulness 

 

28th March 2020 
 

Dear friends, 
 
I am writing this letter on behalf of all the DCL members to thank you for your 
great effort in the organization of the DCL U-21 Futsal that you made last 
month of October in Warsaw (Poland) with the participation of european 
clubs. 
 
We have seen good results with good references from all over Europe to the 
event and we are proud to have collaborated with you, also your support to 
media section that we had excellent results where you can look attached file. 
Also we send you our report about the event with all results, teams, photos… 
for your archive and knowledge. 
 
Please move our congratulations to the all members of organising committee, 
club         MKSN Mazowsze and volunteers for the collaboration that they have 
made in the competition. 
 
We are happy to work togheter again for DCL Futsal 2022 in Warsaw. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Best regards 
 
 
 
   Juan Carlos Basilio  
                                 DCL President 
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